
MAY 2023    Afton Diehl, Principal

End of the Year Information

Here are a few reminders for the close of our 
2022-2023 school year.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to call the office, 
785-598-2226.  

*Grade cards will be sent home the last day of 
school.

*As per board policy, if your child has medication 
at school, a parent will need to pick them up 
before school is dismissed for the summer.  
Medications will not be sent home with students.

ENROLLMENT:  Returning student enrollment 
forms for the 2023-2024 school year will ONLY 
be online sometime in July (date pending).   
Parents of returning students need to have your 
'Username' and 'Password' ready to access the 
parent portal when enrolling your child at 
https:usd473.powerschool.com.  Enrollment for all 
returning students needs to be completed by 
Tuesday, August 8th.  Parents of incoming 
kindergarteners and new students will need to 
contact the Blue Ridge office for information on 
enrolling their child.  If you have concerns or 
questions please do not hesitate to call the office! 

*School supply lists will be posted on the district 
website sometime in July.

Blue Ridge Staff would like to 
wish you and your family a safe 
and wonderful summer break!

SCHOOL WILL DISMISS ON 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 17th at 1:00pm. 

*The 2023-2024 Out-of-District and In-District 
application forms are loaded on the USD#473 
website and are ready to be completed by parents.  
This is a mandatory step, for new and returning 
Out-of-District and In-district transfer families, 
wanting to enroll their child / children in the fall.   
Central office is requesting the applications be 
submitted as soon as possible.
(Out-of-District families are families living outside of 
the Chapman school district.  In-District families are 
families wanting their child / children to attend 
Blue Ridge but do not live in the Blue Ridge zone.)

*The Blue Ridge office will be closed during the 
summer months.  For up to date calendar 
information, please check the district calendar on 
the district website at usd473.net.


